
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "schiefb@q.com"
Cc: "Becky Sovde"
Subject: Permit Application UID# 197157
Date: Monday, January 14, 2019 10:25:00 AM

RE: Land Use Permit Application UID# 197157
 
Hi Eugene,
 
Your application for a 16’x22’ addition to an existing cabin has been reviewed.  It appears that the
existing cabin is likely not be meeting the 30 foot setback to the platted road-right-of-way.
For this reason, we will need a survey of the property or the iron monuments of the road right-of-
way identified, in order to make a decision on the permit.
Another option is to request that the platted road right-of-way be vacated by the Township.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional help.
The application will remain in incomplete status until we have the information requested.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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